Shine Clubs
Breakfast & After School Clubs

Dear Parent or Carer,
Important information from Shine Clubs:

We would like to thank you for allowing us to take care of your child outside of school hours.
It's a pleasure working with the pupils of Mayespark Primary School.

After this half term, we're excited to continue offering your child the opportunity to learn
through play in our popular clubs. Whilst they have fun and benefit from our expert
supervision, you can enjoy the flexibility of dropping off your children at times that are more
convenient for you.

Please note from 24t" February we will no longer be able to take cash payments and
will be offering online booking only.

Shine Clubs are moving to an exciting new way to take bookings and payments. We've
partnered with ClassForKids to provide you with an easy to use, modern and secure online
booking system.

This new booking system will allow us to focus on making our classes the best they can be,
rather than the surrounding admin.

You can find all booking options via this link: https://www.shineclubs.com/mayespark-primary-
school

Once on this booking page, please scroll down to find all booking options for the half term.
Your tariff is as follows:

Breakfast (with food) = 7.30 - 9am = £5

Breakfast (without Food) = 7.30 -9am = £4

Using this new system, you only need to insert your details once and they'll be stored for all
future bookings. You can book anywhere, anytime, on any device, when it's convenient for
you.

Your child will still be able to attend on individual days or can be booked for a complete term,
and you’ll be leaving your child with the knowledge they are in safe, caring hands with highly-
trained, qualified staff.

Wishing you and your family a happy half term holiday, and we look forward to seeing your
child in at the end of February.

Kind regards,

The Shine Club Team


https://www.shineclubs.com/mayespark-primary-school
https://www.shineclubs.com/mayespark-primary-school

